
Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners: 
 
Please find attached the Offer Letter to purchase the 100 MW(net) biomass-fired power production 
facility.  
 
This non-binding indicative offer was submitted as approved by the City Commission at the October 17, 
2013 City Commission meeting.  As you know, the Offer Letter had to be submitted by October 22, 2013 
to be considered timely.  Though the approved minutes of the October 17, 2013 City 
Commission  meeting are not yet complete, the Clerk’s Office has provided draft minutes that include a 
City Commission action to authorize the submission of the attached offer letter.   
 
In accordance with the PPA, the attached Offer Letter has been faxed and as a courtesy sent 
electronically to representatives of Gainesville Renewable Energy Center, LLC.  The second attachment is 
the email transmitting the Offer Letter. 
 
I have worked with the City Attorney to ensure that the Offer Letter referenced above is substantially in 
the form provided as backup for the 10/17/13 City Commission meeting. 
 
If I can provide any additional information, please contact me. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
David Richardson 
Interim Chief Financial Officer   
Gainesville Regional Utilities 
  
Office  (352) 393-1312 
Mobile (352) 281-0644 
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